CAMB/APDO Business Plan

Trickle Up and Angkor Participatory Development Organization (APDO) have already given $100 seed capital grants and business training to 475 of the poorest of the poor living in Angkor Park to start businesses to support themselves and their families.    

This year, Trickle Up plans to assist the start of 150 businesses in Angkor Park.  The budget for this project is given below:

	Item

	Amount

	150 Grants ($100/grant)
	$15,000

	LPS for 150 businesses (administrative support to APDO of $10/business)
	$3,000

	Trickle Up Program Overhead (14%)
	$2,520

	Total
	$20,520


APDO will select entrepreneurs based on Trickle Up’s Poverty Assessment Tool that has been modified to reflect local conditions.  The $100 grant will be given to entrepreneurs in two installments; $50 upon completion of business training and a Business Plan with APDO staff, and an additional $50 after successfully completing one cycle of business and recording this in a Business Report with APDO staff that is sent to Trickle Up for review.  After 1 year, APDO follows up with each business to send Trickle Up a One-Year Update Report of the business.

Trickle Up provides APDO $10 per business to cover administrative costs, training, and regular monitoring of TUP entrepreneurs and businesses.

Overhead covers Trickle Up’s administrative costs, staff salaries, training workshops, and travel to Cambodia to monitor the project.

